GIRLING ANGLING SOCIETY

July 2018 - New Gate Code and control of Parking in the field;-

Following an incident in June 2018 there is a change of code to access
parking in the field.

To ensure no further incidents the Committee have agreed in the short
term that the new code will be known to committee members only.
Trusted full members can have the code when the “Cattle Coral” is
completed.

On completion of the coral and with cattle in the field we will then only be
able to drive past the gate and into the coral and not into the field,
consequently there will be less risk of further incidents.

Until then it’s parking in the field on match days only and the code
retained by the Committee.

The Committee are determined not to lose the ability to park in the field
and further incidents will not be tolerated by the land owner.



